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Supervisors cut fee for Nipomo church
Compromise on road impact fee

Bob Cuddy
bcuddy@thetribunenews.com

A Nipomo church seeking to reduce its road impact fee saw its prayers partially answered Tuesday.

The county Board of Supervisors lopped nearly one-third off the $15,000 fee the Department of Public Works had 
sought to extract from the Nipomo Community Presbyterian Church as part of the church’s application to build a 
new sanctuary.

The county reduced the fee to $10,982, according to development services engineer Richard Marshall of the 
Public Works Department, who suggested the compromise and later worked out the exact amount, using a 
complicated formula.

Supervisor Chairman Katcho Achadjian, in whose district the church sits, had asked for a reduction to $2,500 
and voted against the higher number.

Read the full story in Thursday's edition of The Tribune. 
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